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Clearance of Jewelry Boxes — Duty Free Shops

We are aware that there have been concerns expressed by the duty free
shop operator where the clearance of jewelry boxes for imported jewelry is
concerned.

The Department has reviewed the situation with a view at resolving the
issue in a manner that is amenable to all parties.

In order to resolve the current situation | am instructing that such jewelry
boxes be examined on a bill of sight and a representative value be stated.
The boxes should then be allowed to be warehoused in the relevant duty
free shop. They will be accounted for as the jewelry they are intended for
is sold.
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